
 

 
 
 

Circular No. 379 
Date: 20th November 2022  

 
All ASC Member Federations / Associations 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
We extend our warm greetings to all esteemed members of Asian Shooting Confederation 

(ASC). 

 
With reference to our earlier Circular No. 374 dated 15th October 2022, we kindly remind 

you that the meeting of all Asian Federations with the ISSF is scheduled on 29th 

November 2022 at 11:30am in Albatros Laguna Vista Resort. We are still waiting for 

finalization of agenda by the ISSF. 

 
In order to assist the Asian delegates, ASC office will be operational as of 27th November 

2022 at Albatros Laguna Vista Resort. ASC office timing will be from 09:00am to 01:00pm 

and 02:00pm to 06:00pm. 

 
Kindly note that the President and Secretary General of ASC will be pleased to meet the 

representatives of Asian Federations from 28th Nov to 30th Nov 2022 at Albatros Laguna 

Vista Resort, Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt.  

 
Should you require any assistance please feel free to contact ASC staff Mr. Atif Naqash 

on +965-65130272 (whatsapp). 

 
Looking forward to meeting you in Sharm El Sheikh. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
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